
KEEPING YOU MOVING 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016
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For travel to/from Glasgow, please use services via Bathgate and Airdrie to Glasgow Queen Street 
Low Level.  This journey takes around 70 minutes and is your fastest option.

For intermediate stations, please travel via Falkirk High, which diverts after Croy to reach 
Glasgow Queen Street Low Level. Journeys will take around 25 minutes longer.  

There are also trains to Glasgow Central via Shotts/Motherwell.    

****
Queuing systems will be in place - particularly at peak times - and station staff will guide you to 
the next train.

****

To accommodate diverted services, there will be changes to other trains across the country. 

Services may be retimed and the final destination may be different from the train you usually go 
for. 

Please check your own journey – and its final destination - before travelling. 

You can do this via the ScotRail app or our website: 

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.


